
PUBLIC  NOTICE 

PLANNED REDUCTION & EMERGENCY SHUTDOWN ON COWRY 

DRIVE AND ELYSIUM WAY(AREA NORTH) 

 

Kindly be advised of a planned shutdown of the Elysium reser-

voir outlet due to a tie-in (connection of new pipework to the 

existing infrastructure pipelines) 

 

Date of Shutdown: 18 March 2021 

Time: 8:00 to 14:00  

 

Areas expected to experience low pressure:  

• Elysium 

• Sezela 

• Ifafa 

• Bazley & Umthwalume Urban 

 

The municipality apologises to all those who will be affected. 

 

ISSUED BY UGU DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY 


